## Solly, Colleen

Brett, Georgina From:

Thursday, 28 July 2011 3:53 PM Sent:

To: 'Speed, Andrew'

Nagin, Narita Cc:

Subject: ACCC review [SEC=IN-CONFIDENCE]

Dear Andrew,

Thank you for your email. As Narita explained earlier, a written response from Cheetham will be the most efficient way for our office to assess the allegation so we appreciate you agreeing to provide us with such a response. As we also explained, in providing a written response Cheetham is not limited to simply addressing the eight points raised in our letter dated 29 June 2011 and you are free to provide any additional information you think we should take into consideration at this preliminary stage.

We look forward to receiving your response by 12 August 2011.

Kind regards,

Georgina Brett.

**Georgina Brett** 

Graduate | Enforcement Operations **Australian Competition & Consumer Commission** 

Level 2 | 19 Grenfell Street Adelaide 5000 | http://www.accc.gov.au

T: +61 8 8213 3445 | E: georgina.brett@accc.gov.au



Please consider the environment before printing this email